
 

A Piece of the Past – Did you 
know that the pews and the Pulpit 
in our church were made for the 
original log-meeting house in the 
1860’s? Each row used to be one 
long pew with aisles on each side 
of the church. With large families 
in those days, one family often 
used the entire pew. One 
hundred years later in the 1960’s 
the pews were cut in half to give a 
centre aisle. 
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Did you 
know? 

September 17  
  
Sunday, Sept. 17 will be our Bell 
Tower Rededication Celebration. 
It will include a special 
dedication Sunday Service, 
music, lunch and participation of 
the Living History Society with 
historic costumes and games. 

Save the 
date: 

Sunday School is wrapping up for the 
summer May 14th.  Thanks to all who 
have helped out in any way.  See you in 
September.  

This Month: 
Upcoming senior's services: 
Wed. May 10, 10 am Tudor House 
Wed. May 17, 10 am Middlechurch Home 

Communion service - Sunday May 14, Mother's Day and Christian 
Family Sunday. 
 
Special Notice: 
Sunday May 21 - LONG WEEKEND worship, Sun. 10 am - Singing 
our Favourites - Hymn-sing. Please send favourite hymn requests 
to Shelly - slmt@littlebritainunitedchurch.ca or phone them in 
(include name of hymn and number in the hymn book if you have 
it) or in writing to Shelly or the office. 
Will do our best do as many as possible and if we have LOTS, we'll 
sing 1 or 2 verses. 
 
Hymns can be in memory or dedicated to someone, or you may 
tell a brief story of why it's important to you that morning! 
 
Tabula Rasa Young Adult Choir - joining us for worship (date TBA). 


